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Senator Jack M. Martins recently visited the Vincent Smith School in Port Washington to

spend some time with the sixth grade students. The Vincent Smith School is a premier
private school that serves the needs of various communities with its commitment to

providing outstanding education with a supportive and nurturing setting.

“The Vincent Smith School does an outstanding job in providing a well-rounded education,”
said Senator Martins. “The school also provides a nurturing environment in which the

students can succeed.”
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